
KS1 and KS2: What will school be like when we go back? 
 

 

We have been staying at home 
because of coronavirus. 

 
Coronavirus is an illness that 

can make people feel very 
poorly. 

 

 

 

To stay safe, we have to try 
to stay 2m away from people 
who don’t live in our house. 

 

 

We might be able to come back 
to school soon. 

 

 
 
 

 

 
School will start and finish at 
different times. This will help 
us to keep apart from other 

people.  

 

 
When we go back to school, 
we still have to try to stay 
2m away from our friends 

and teachers.  

 

 
 

 
We should try not to hug or 

touch people at school. We can 
talk to them and have fun 
though. This will feel a bit 
strange, but we can talk to 

our teacher if we are worried.  
 

 



 
We will need to wash our 
hands lots for 20 seconds 

using soap or hand gel. This 
will help keep us safe. 

 

 

 
We need to use a tissue when 

we cough or sneeze. Then we 
need to put the tissue in the 
bin and wash our hands. 

 

 

 
You might not be with your 
usual teacher, but whoever 

you are with will be very glad 
to see you and will look after 

you. 
 

 

 
We will be working in small 
groups all of the time so that 
we have more space around 

us. 
  

 
School will have a one-way 

system in the corridors so 
that we don’t bump into other 

groups. 

 

 
Our classrooms will be set up 
differently. There will be fewer 
tables and these will be spread 

out so that we can sit 2m 
apart. We will have a table 

each. 

 



 
We will have our own pack of 
resources so that we don’t 

have to share them. 

 

 
We will eat our lunch and 

play in our small groups. We 
might not see all of our 

friends, but will be able to 
have fun in our group. 

 

 

 
We can wear PE kit with 

trainers or comfy shoes and a 
school jumper or cardigan to 

school. This will mean that 
we don’t need to get changed 
in school. It is important to 
change our clothes when we 

get home. 
 

 

 
We don’t need to bring 

anything other than a lunch 

box (if we need one) to 
school. 

 

 
 

If you have a cough, high 
temperature or lose your sense 
of smell or taste, you still 
need to self-isolate. Do not 

come into school if you are 
poorly. 

 

 
 

 
 

 



 

 

 


